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At a recent public hearing, ideological groups push a de-licensing plan for state
professionals in an all-to-common process of speed and secrecy. Notice was posted late
Friday for a meeting the following Thursday to discuss public safety as well as erosion of
wages and workers’ rights.

MADISON - “This bill does not allow for public debate...is the public even aware? You're not
allowing the public to have adequate input into this issue,” testified Stephanie Bloomingdale.

Ms. Bloomingdale is the Secretary-Treasurer of the Wisconsin State AFL-CIO. She represented
many workers who, along with the rest of us, just found out about bills that set up a process to
get rid of occupational licensing.

In Wisconsin, many professions are licensed, such as plumbers, electricians, doctors, lawyers,
architects, and teachers. Those folks affected by the bill had little time to become aware of
efforts to change their professional credentials. The rest of us, who may hire plumbers or use
deaf interpreters, had little way of knowing what was happening.
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